
TIMMINS NEW HORIZONS SENIORS CURLING LEAGUE 
EXECUTIVE MEETING 

 
FEBRUARY 25,2016 

 
timminsnewhorizons.tripod.com 

 
 
ATTENDANCE :     Wayne Jaszan   [x]   Ray Schizkoske [x] Norm Beaudry   [x]  

Elaine Jaszan    [x]  Ray Ginglo [x]   Noel Arbic  [x]   Rita Beaudry [x]
 Constance Leroux  [x]  Gervais Pelletier [x]  Claudette Pelletier [x]
 Richard Dickson    [x]  Malcolm Mac Donald [x]  

 
MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: 
 

The minutes of the last Executive meeting were read by Secretary Malcolm. 
MOVED by Elaine SECONDED by Norm that the minutes of the last executive meeting be 
adopted as read      CARRIED 
 
 
BUSINESS ARISING FORM THE LAST MINUTES: 
 

No business arising  
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
 

Treasurer Elaine provided a report on the League’s financial situation. Membership down 
slightly. 
MOVED by Rita SECONDED by Constance that the Treasurer’s report be adopted as 
presented                CARRIED 
 
 
OVER 80 GAME:  proposed date March 17 at 1030 
 
Ray S. and Noel to organize. Claudette to assist them. 
Norm to contact the Mayor’s Office to get his participation. 
- approximately 9 members eligible to participate. 
 
 
JOE GUBBELS SPIEL:    March 22-24,2016 
 
Entry fee is $35 (including the meal)   Meal only $15    Spares $5 (meal not included) 
Wayne to contact sponsors.  Noel to look after coffee and Timbits. 
Malcolm to notify local media to invite them to cover the event. 
Claudette to collect fees ahead of time. 



Ray G. to post sign-up sheets for participants and meal. Sign-up deadline March 10, 2016 
Ray and Don to run 50/50     Draw Committee – Ray G., Gervais, Noel 
Meal - Gervais and Claudette. To get menu options and prices from Siva’s 
Six Tim Cards to be used as door prizes 
 
A short discussion took place regarding the prize structure for the event 
MOVED by Malcolm   SECONDED by Gervais that the prizes remain as they are.  CARRIED 
 
 
AGM – MARCH 24  
 
To be held after the last draw of the Joe Gubbels Spiel. 
 
Ray G announced he is stepping down as DrawMaster. Greatly appreciate the work he has 
been doing for the League. 
Some discussion ensued regarding this position and the executive has recommended that a 3 
person Draw Committee be appointed to set up all draws for the Dusty Baker, Joe Gubbels, 
Wednesday Competitive, The Challenge Rounds and other club events as they arise. 
 
The remainder of the executive has indicated their willingness to continue on the Executive 
for the 2016-2017 season. 
 
 
“BRING A BUDDY” SPECIAL EVENT: 
 
At this time of year, curling is one of the most watched sports events on Canadian TV. In an 
effort to try to increase the interest in our game and to increase our membership next year, 
we are offering an opportunity for you to bring out a friend/buddy on March 8, 10, 15 and 17, 
2016 to join us in our regular league play at NO COST. 
We encourage ALL MEMBERS to talk it up with your friends, neighbours, anyone who might 
be interested in giving curling a try. WE NEED TO BUILD FOR NEXT YEAR. 
 
MOVED by Norm   SECONDED by Richard to adjourn the meeting at 1:32 PM    CARRIED 


